Working class
To The Editor:

In the January 25th edition of The
Chronicle, the letter by Saul Osachy
mentioned the treatment of some em-
ployees by the JCC, in which many were
discharged and others changed from full
time to part time.

Very little consideration was shown to
many conscientious, loyal, competent
and under-paid employees. This was Mr.
Osachy's opinion and anyone is entitled
to that.

Yetta Oberfield,
Pittsburgh



